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From: Annette Hurn 
Sent: Thursday, 10 March 2022 9:53 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of State of Emergency

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Submission

Dear Committee Secretary, 

I wish to let it be known that I do NOT support the bill nor the extension of the state of emergency. 
The government is abusing their power and ignoring our democratic rights and freedom to choose. 

There is no longer any need for the government to be operating under emergency powers. There is no 
emergency. 

Yours Sincerely, 
A. Hurn

 
 

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1623




